
 
 
 

Extension of deadline to October 1, 2015 
 

Public submissions 
 

Consultation regarding criminal court record information 
available on the internet through Court Services Online (CSO) 

 
 
 
In light of the interest shown in the issues raised by the Consultation Memo, the Chief 
Judge has extended the time for members of the public to make written submissions.   
 
Comments are now sought on or before October 1, 2015.   
 
As noted in the Consultation Memo, comments can be sent to the Office of the Chief 
Judge at the following email or physical address (please mark correspondence “CSO 
Policy Consultation” and to the attention of Mr. Gene Jamieson, Q.C., Senior Legal 
Officer): 
 

info@provincialcourt.bc.ca 
or 

Office of the Chief Judge 
Provincial Court of British Columbia 

337 - 800 Hornby Street 
Vancouver, British Columbia 

V6Z 2C5 
 
 
15 September 2015 

http://www.provincialcourt.bc.ca/downloads/announcements/Announcement-July-28-15%20Provincial%20Court%20Consultation%20Memorandum%20-%20CSO%20Criminal%20Information.pdf
mailto:info@provincialcourt.bc.ca

